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Dear Parents 

The framework for inspecting schools is changing. The new Ofsted Inspection framework 

was published in May 2019 and will be followed by Ofsted from September 2019. 

As part of the process, Ofsted has invited schools to nominate themselves to take part in a 

trial Pilot Ofsted inspection. This will enable schools to experience the new framework and 

Ofsted to practise and master the process of inspection. 

Our last Ofsted Inspection was in November 2012 and the governors and staff believe that 

the school has positively moved forward since then and were keen to put our school 

forward. I am pleased to announce that we have been notified that Ofsted will be 

conducting a Pilot Inspection on Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th June. We are expecting 

three inspectors on those days and you may see them around the school. 

Unfortunately, as it is a Pilot Inspection, we will not be receiving a graded judgement or 

receive a written report but we will receive full feedback which I look forward to sharing 

with you. 

The school has many strengths that we wish to share with our Ofsted team and we look 

forward to showcasing the fantastic school that we are so proud to be part of.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Tonia Crossman 

Headteacher 
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